
L’École Secondaire

Oak Bay High
Nov. 4, 2022

Dear Parents, Guardians & Students;

Just some reminders for the upcoming week:

Nov 7th -Post Secondary Workshop (7:00 pm in the theatre)

Nov 8th -Vocal Jazz Concert (7:00 pm in the theatre)

Nov 9th -Team Planning (first class for students starts at 9:35 am)

Nov 10th -Remembrance Day Ceremonies (Grades 9 & 10 begins at 9:00 am; Grades 11 & 12 at 10:45 am)

Nov 11th -Schools not in session

Nov 14th -Professional Development Day

From the Office:

Grad Photo Booking

For all grade 12 students, we are approaching the time of year for you to schedule your Grad Photos.   Please

use the following link and information…

Edge Imaging

School Code is: OBI

Location:  Oak Bay Rec Centre

Yearbook Purchases

For those who are interested but have not yet purchased their 2022/23 yearbook, take advantage of the early

bird rate of $55.  After November 14th the rate goes to $65.

Police Camp

(March 8th - 25th) Police Camp is a unique youth leadership program providing high school students the

opportunity to grow their personal and team leadership skills through a policing, public safety, and public

service lens. Over eight days, students will be involved in classroom lectures discussing a wide variety of topics,

be led through challenging daily physical training and activity, participate in day and night simulations, practice

drill instruction, learn social responsibility and life skills, and much more. As students build self-confidence and

interpersonal relations with their peers in a team-based environment, they will also build long-term

connections with members of our police services.  For those students who are interested, please check-in at

the Career Center.

Parking

Just a friendly reminder for parents to not  use the lots off of Cranmore St. for student pick-up or drop-off.

These lots are for staff parking and school buses who are having a difficult time due to traffic congestion.  Also,

a reminder that students should not be using these lots as they are for school staff.  Students should be using

the parking lot at the end of Goldsmith St.

Many thanks for your assistance,

Oak Bay High Admin Team

https://booking.edgeimaging.ca/



